



Constituency Office

November 11, 2022

To the Mayor and Council of the City of London,

On behalf of the Province of Ontario, I would like to extend my congratulations to Mayor Josh Morgan and all newly elected and returning Council members, on the occasion of your inaugural meeting.

While I only represent a part of London, it is representation I take seriously as the lone voice for the Forest City on the government side of the legislature. The relationship between municipal and provincial levels of government is integral to the success of both. I look forward to nurturing that relationship to help London become an even better place to live, work and enjoy life.

I would also like to thank each and every one of you for putting your name forward to be a representative of this great city. It took a lot of courage and dedication to get to this point, but this is only a beginning. The hard work starts now. I wish you all the best for a successful future in the City of London.

Rob Flack MPP, Elgin-Middlesex-London